
 

 
NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd. – Wolverine Lateral Loop (Carmon Creek Section) 

 
 

How can I apply to participate in the hearing? 
 
The National Energy Board (NEB) received an application for the Wolverine Lateral Loop (Carmon 
Creek Section) on 25 March 2014. The NEB has reviewed the application, determined it to be 
complete, and will hold a public hearing.  
 
Those who wish to participate in the NEB hearing must apply to participate. Those who are directly 
affected by the proposed project will be allowed to participate in the hearing and those with relevant 
information or expertise may be allowed to participate.  
 
The applications are due on or before 4 p.m. (MST) on 13 June 2014.  
 
The easiest way to submit the Application to Participate (ATP) form is to complete and submit it 
online. You will also be able to effect service immediately by submitting the form online. The online 
form will be available on the NEB’s website on 14 May 2014. 
 
To file an ATP form, you must create a user name and password. Please keep a record of the user 
name and password you create as you need these to access your account in the future.  
 
To continue to the secure login and to complete your ATP form online click here:  
 
https://akppaz3.neb-one.gc.ca/Chsr/Home/Chooser/ 
 
If you need us to send you a paper copy of the ATP form or if you need help filling it out, please 
contact the Process Advisor.  
 
For Process Advisor support during regular business hours please contact: 
 
Name Phone Number Email address 

Carol Leger-Kubeczek 403-221-3465 or  
(toll-free) 1-800-899-1265 carole.leger-kubeczek@neb-one.gc.ca  

 
 

https://akppaz3.neb-one.gc.ca/Chsr/Home/Chooser/
mailto:carole.leger-kubeczek@neb-one.gc.ca


The Board will be hosting online and teleconference training sessions on how to complete the ATP 
form. Listed below are the scheduled dates and times for this training. Afternoon and evening 
sessions are scheduled for:  
 
Thursday, 22 May 2:00 p.m. MST / 7:00 p.m. MST 
Wednesday, 28 May 3:00 p.m. MST / 7:00 p.m. MST 
 
You can register for one of the above four sessions by contacting the Process Advisor. 


